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Westwood Elementary Invites:

Three-Year-Old Preschoolers (and their parents) to: 

 Our Neighborhood Ready, Set, Learn Event!
Thursday, April 15, 2010 
5:30 – 7:00 p.m.
at

Glen Elementary
3064 Glen Drive

Coquitlam V3B 2P9
The Ready, Set, Learn initiative is an early childhood initiative sponsored by the Ministry of Education.  This year Westwood Elementary has partnered with our neighboring schools to offer this event.
Ready, Set, Learn provides an opportunity for elementary schools offering Kindergarten to partner with community-based early childhood service providers to influence school readiness of children. 

Through Ready, Set, Learn, families may begin positive connections with the school system and community agencies providing early childhood development resources, support and services.

Each three-year-old child will be given an age-appropriate book to take home. We hope to see you and your child at the event.
If you have any questions, please contact Westwood Elementary School at 604-464-2421.
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